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2 September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer. 
 
Young Drivers Event 
 
Every year our S6 pupils attend the “Young Drivers” event.  This is a road safety intervention targeted 
at S6 pupils using resources from City of Edinburgh Road Safety Team along with Police Scotland, 
The Fire Service, NHS, Radio Forth and many outside stakeholders to produce a memorable event 
that will really get young people thinking about their safety on the roads. 
 
This year the time slot that we have been allocated is Wednesday 2 October in the morning.   
 
Buses will be provided by the event organisers to take pupils from the school at 8.50am to the Corn 
Exchange.  Pupils will be brought back to school around lunchtime. 
 
As many of our S6 pupils are beginning to learn to drive and as all are road users in some way, we 
expect them all to attend.  The event is organised in such a way that it is informative to all road users, 
not just drivers. 
  
Feedback from S6 pupils in previous years has been very positive and pupils have found the event to 
be highly informative. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Claire Paterson 
Depute Head Teacher S5/6 
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